
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2013 
 

Temporary King County Ballot Drop-off Van at SeaTac City Hall 
 
We are pleased to announce that the King County Department of Elections will operate 
a temporary ballot drop-off van in the parking lot of SeaTac City Hall during the 
upcoming election.  In an effort to give King County voters more opportunities to return 
their mail ballots without the cost of postage, King County will be operating 11 vans 
around the County.  SeaTac City Hall was chosen as an ideal site for one of these vans.  
The van will be staffed with King County Elections Department personnel who will 
collect ballots from voters.    

 
SeaTac City Hall 
4800 S. 188th Street 
 

 
Saturday, August 3, 10:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
Monday, August 5, 10:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
Tuesday, August 6, 10:00 AM – 8:00 PM (Election Day) 
 
  
Posted 7.30.13 
Lesa Ellis, Executive Assistant 

 Information Notice 


